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Conservation Commission 
City of New Bedford 
133 William Street, Room 304 
New Bedford, MA  02740 
 
RE:  Request for Administrative Alteration Approval  
Map 136A Lot 884, Pequot Street       SE049-0887 
 
 
Dear Commission Members, 
 
We are requesting authorization for Administrative Alteration Approval of design 
changes made to the site plan approved under the order of conditions issued March 15, 
2022, SE049-0887 for the above address.  We have attached a copy of the plan 
approved under the OOC and the revised plan per DPI comments dated May 4, 2022. 
 
After submittal of the building permit request we received comments from DPI.  They 
requested that all impervious runoff be recharged on-site.  Our office updated the plan 
by directing runoff from the proposed paved driveway to a lawn drain that leads to the 
subsurface recharge system in the rear of the lot.  This increased the size of the 
system, but did not affect the proposed limit of work.  The proposed concrete patio 
material was also changed to gravel.  These changes to the plan decrease stormwater 
runoff. 
 
We feel the changes to the design are minimal, are an improvement, and fall under the 
general scope of the order of conditions and can be approved administratively by the 
conservation agent.  We appreciate your consideration of our request. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
FARLAND CORPORATION, INC. 
 
Christian A. Farland       
Christian A. Farland, P.E., LEED AP 
Principal Engineer and President 
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